
Village of Malcolm 
137 East 2nd Street 

PO Box 228 
Malcolm, Nebraska 68402 

(402) 796-2250 

 

October 2024 

Malcolm Residents,  

 

WINTER IS COMING!  

Please remove all vehicles, boats, campers, and trailers from the streets so the Village can 

properly plow and sand after snowstorms.  

Snow Removal Policies: 

• Plowing begins after 3" of snow accumulation. 

• Remove vehicles from the street to allow full plowing. 

• Avoid parking directly across from other vehicles to ensure safe passage for snowplows 

and emergency vehicles. 

• Sidewalks must be cleared within 5 hours after a storm (Code 8-203). 

• If there's a fire hydrant nearby, please clear snow around it for quicker Fire Department 

access. 

 

CHRISTMAS HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST & LIGHT UP THE PARK 

Please join us for Light up the Park!  It is tentatively set for December 1, 2024, at 5:30 at Larry 

Murry Park.  The Grinch will be joining us again this year.   

 

It’s time to start planning for the “Christmas House Decorating Contest”. More information will 

be sent in the November residential letter. 

 

VILLAGE WEBSITE  

Visit the Village’s website at Malcolm.ne.gov and click on “Subscribe to Receive News & Alerts 

via Text and/or Email!” at the top. Enter your name and contact info to get updates on water 

main breaks, street closures, and other important news in Malcolm. 

 

WATER METER INSTALLATION  

Village of Malcolm has received a grant to install new radio-read water meters for all residents, 

businesses, and apartments. Installation will begin in the coming weeks! 

Benefits of the new meters include: 

• More precise readings, reducing billing errors. 

• Remote reading eliminates the need for our team to access your property. 

• Quick detection of leaks or irregular usage helps you conserve water and save money. 

• Access your account balance, water usage history, and online billing options. 

 

SPEED LIMIT REMINDER 

Just a friendly reminder the speed limit through town is 25 MPH and on Education Drive is 20 

MPH.  Now that school is back in session, please watch your speed for the safety of our children. 

 

VILLAGE BOARD AND PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS  

Village Board meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month, and Planning 

Commission meetings on the last Wednesday, both at 7:00 p.m. at the Village Hall (137 E. 2nd 

Street). Public input is important for the growth and concerns of the Village and its one-mile 

jurisdiction. To be added to the agenda, call Village Hall at (402) 796-2250. 


